
Thank you for including the article titled, “Organic Foods Go Mainstream” in the May/June 2015 issue of 

Food & Nutrition.  With this article in mind, I wanted to make food and nutrition professionals aware of 

additional resources on this topic from the Hunger and Environmental Nutrition (HEN) Dietetic Practice 

Group (DPG) [DPG #15]. The HEN DPG’s mission is: “To empower members to be leaders in sustainable 

and accessible food and water systems.” These additional resources include the HEN DPG’s webinar, 

Benefits of Organically-Produced Foods: Review of Research and Implications for Practice (April 2015) 

and HEN DPG’s Organic Talking Points (3rd Edition, September 2014). The archived webinar is approved 

for CPEU credit and available on the HEN DPG website. To find this information, please visit: 

http://www.hendpg.org/page/webinar-archives 

 

- Christine McCullum-Gomez, PhD, RD, LD 
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